
LCWR 9 Communicators for Women Religious Report 

 

---The communicators have not met formally since our spring meeting.  They did in 

September help with the LCWR 9 Legislative Network video project that was 

response to the violence that has erupted in Kenosha. They took pictures of sisters 

holding justice and peace signs and sent them in to the LCWR 9 Legislative 

Network.   

---The Communicators also attended the Annual National Communicators 

Conference virtually this year at the end of September where Teresa Maya, CCVI 

was one of the presenters.  This is be followed in the future by academy webinars, 

flash conversations and Zoom calls. 
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